
- TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593             www.chulavistasda.org 
Drusilla Gaines, Secretary        Mon-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                      619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Senior Pastor         roybrad2@juno.com                     619-216-4812 
                         cell  619-616-0657 
Justin Burch, Young Adult Min. Asst.  justburch@gmail.com            cell  619-804-9774 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net              619 470-3264 
Ben Them, Head Deacon                               619-346-5854 
Barbara Francis, Head Deaconess          cell  619-721-7748 

 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Today:  8:00 a.m. – Prayer Session in Youth Room 
  1:30 p.m. – Choir Practice 
Sunday:  9:00 a.m. – Healthy Cooking 
Tuesday:  6:30 p.m. – Pathfinders 
  6:30 p.m. – Adventurers  
  7:00 p.m. – Jubilee Study 
Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Thursday:  7:00 p.m. – United Prayer 
Friday:  7:00 p.m. – Young Adult Bible Study 
   
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Worship Service – Pastor Bradley Williams 
         Offering – Local Church Budget 
         Fellowship Lunch Hosted by Reception Com. 
 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
 
May 4  Pathfinder Investiture 
May 4  Spanish Prayer Vigil (Youth Room) 
May 5  Healthy Walking 
May 20  Church Board 
 
 
 
 
“Then commenced the jubilee, when the land should rest….Soon 
appeared the great white cloud.  It looked more lovely than ever before.  On 
it sat the Son of man.  At first we did not see Jesus on the cloud, but as it 
drew near the earth we could behold His lovely person.  This cloud, when it 
first appeared, was the sign of the Son of man in heaven.”  Christian 
Experience and Teachings of Ellen G. White (1922), 96.  Come to our 
jubilee study Tuesday evening at 7 pm at the church.  We are learning 
wonderful and important things about this great day of the Lord. 
 

 
 
 
 

   
 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
April 27, 2013 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

Let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 
 

†After the service has begun, please enter at these points. † 

 

Praising God Together              Song Leaders 
 
Introit    “Tread Softly”            Organ 
     (Elders kneel) 
Invocation             Robinson Devadhason 
Choral Invocation                Choir 
† 
Welcome/Announcements       Don Them 
Scripture Reading  Exodus 4:2      Sam Cruz 
†        
Hymn of Praise            “My Maker and My King”               #15 
 
Hymn of Preparation      “As We Come to You in Prayer”           Choir 
 
Morning Prayer                 Justin Burch 
Prayer Response                Choir 
† 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story               Irene Sterner 
Worship in Giving (K-12 Scholarship)                Robinson Devadhason 
Offertory                Organ 
 
Worship in Music          “Above All”          Aranza Valdez 
 
 
Message           “What Is in Your Hand” 
        Justin Khoe 
 
 
Hymn       “Wonderful Words of Life”             #286 
      
 
Benediction         Don Them 

Benediction Response               Organ 
     
Organ Postlude         Cindy Montalban 

To serve you this morning:  
Greeters:              Amber & Fritz Garcia, Remie Van Meter 
Lead Deacon:                 Earl Kapule 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
We are happy to have you in our worship service this morning.  May your 
courage and strength be renewed as you join us in seeking God’s spiritual 
directions for our lives.  Let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a 

card from the pew rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

9:15 a.m. 
 
Song Service     Gene Berry/Drusilla Gaines 
Welcome        Lupe Rivera 
Scripture & Prayer                Adela Valdez 
Special Music              Aranza Valdez 
Mission Emphasis          Rebecca VanderMeulen 
 
 
Adult Bible Study         “Lord of All Nations-(Amos)” 

 
 

Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary – Revelation’s Trumpets 
Fellowship Hall Classes: 

Junior, Young Adults, Spanish I – Enter South Stairway 
  Adult Lesson Classes & Spanish II - Gym 

Youth & Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 

Guests:  you are urged to join the Pastor’s class in the Sanctuary, but 

welcome to attend the class of your choice. 
 
 

 
 

  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2012 
Weekly Budget            $ 2,125  Received last week             $   2,224 
Year to date Budget      34,000  Received year to date            31,395 

 
Sunset Today: 7:27 p.m.      Sunset Next Friday:  7:32 p.m. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
April 27, 2013 

 
MEMBERSHIP TRANSFER   Second Reading 
Incoming: Janet Whittom from Grove SDA Church, Kings Mountain, KY. 
 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT   in the Sanctuary is a love offering to God 
from Keith & Remy Herrick in celebration of Remy’s birthday. 
 
FELLOWSHIP LUNCH   next Sabbath will be hosted by the members of our 
Reception Committee under the leadership of Fritz & Amber Garcia.  Bring 
your favorite vegetarian dish, enough for your family and extra for guests, 
and join in fellowship. 
 
PRAYER MEETING  Join us on Wednesday evenings at 7:00 p.m. in a study 
of the book Ministry of Healing.  `All are invited to come, share your thoughts, 
study and pray with us. 
 
SAN DIEGO ACADEMY REGISTRATION has already begun for the school 
year 2013-2014. Current students may register online through RenWeb.  
New students may call the business office for tours and interviews.  Call 619-
267-9550 for more information. 
 
SAN DIEGO ACADEMY   will be hosting its Tenth Annual Benefit Golf 
Tournament on Sunday, May 5, 2013.  Come join us at Riverwalk Golf Club 
and enjoy fellowship, exercise, and a great day outside in San Diego.  
Monies raised will go to the school’s field improvement fund. 
 
SACRED VESPER CONCERT   followed by Farewell Reception for Lenny 
Hall, May 4 at 6:00 pm at Paradise Valley Church, 2701 E. 8

th
 St., National 

City.  More information at 619-977-5161. 
 
PARADISE VILLAGE   invites you to Hospice Foundation of America’s 20

th
 

annual teleconference from 11 am to 2 pm on Wednesday, May 8.  This 
year’s subject is Improving Care for Veterans Facing Illness and Death.  This 
topic is extremely relevant to those of us who live in San Diego where there 
are so many veterans.  Please take a moment and think of someone who 
needs to know about this seminar.  Three units of CEUs are available to 
health, medical and other professional.  Please pick up a flyer in the lobby. 
 
EL CAJON SDA CHRISTIAN SCHOOL  is asking help in voting for Griselda 
Layman as DonorNation Volunteer of the year.  If she is selected she will 
give her award of $5,000 to the school “Security Fence” fund.  Vote at 
www.schoolvolunteeraward.org.  For more information, see the bulletin 
board. 
 

http://www.schoolvolunteeraward.org/

